
 
PROTECT OUR EDUCATION AND OUR PROPERTY VALUES! 

Fairfax County Public Schools is proposing assigning Timber Lane students north of Rt. 29: 
➡️ From Longfellow MS / McLean High School (Nationally Ranked #218)  
➡️ To Luther Jackson MS / Falls Church High School (Ranked #5,630)  

This change could cut property values by 20% or more and remove students from nationally 
top-performing schools.  

The Proposal Is Not Consistent With FCPS Policy:  

●​ Access to Programming: Students would lose access to McLean's nationally ranked 

academics, clubs, and sports - programs built on decades of community investment.  

●​ Enrollment/Capacity: Falls Church High School would be pushed over capacity by 200+ 

students, straining facilities and learning conditions. 

●​ Proximity: This creates an attendance island rather than eliminating one. Walkers, bikers, 

and new drivers must cross two dangerous highways (29 & 50) to get to school. This also 

separates students from lifelong friends, neighbors and teammates. 

●​ Transportation: Elementary AAP students would travel six miles (Mantua) instead of two 

(Haycock), a huge burden on bus routes, students, and families.  

Map of proposed changes to high school assignment:  

 
Red Star = Our Neighborhood - currently assigned to McLean High School  

The proposal creates a new attendance island bordered by 29, Marshall HS, and Falls Church City. 
Keeping the status-quo or combining Poplar Heights with Falls Hill (currently Marshall but proposed 
to McLean) does not result in an island. 



PROTECT OUR EDUCATION AND OUR PROPERTY VALUES! 
🚨TAKE ACTION NOW! THIS IS THE WINDOW FOR PUBLIC COMMENT PRIOR 
TO FINAL PROPOSALS & VOTE IN 2026🚨 

 

Submit Online Feedback (use four policy points on reverse): fcpsboundaryreview.org  

Contact the People Who Will Vote On or Influence This:  

●​ Superintendent Dr. Reid: superintendent@fcps.edu | 571-423-1010  

●​ Karl Frisch: kvfrisch@fcps.edu | 571-423-1084  

●​ Kyle McDaniel: rkmcdaniel@fcps.edu | 571-423-1090  

●​ Ryan McElveen: rlmcelveen@fcps.edu | 571-423-1091  

●​ Ilryong Moon: imoon@fcps.edu | 571-423-1089  

●​ Supervisor Dalia Palchik: providence@fairfaxcounty.gov  

●​ Boundary Committee Reps: FCPSBoundaryMcLean1@gmail.com 

Attend a Community School Boundary Feedback Meeting:  

●​ May 19 - Herndon HS (6:30pm)  

●​ May 23 - Lewis HS (7pm)  

●​ May 28 - Annandale HS (7pm)  

●​ May 29 - Whitman MS (6:30pm)  

●​ May 30 - Chantilly HS (6:30pm)  

●​ June 6 - Glasgow MS (6:30pm) 

Learn More  

Visit: timberlanemcleanpyramid.com / Scan QR Code for updates and more info

 

http://timberlanemcleanpyramid.com

